
 

 

The Otsego Town Board held a Budget Workshop on the 107th day of October, 2012 at the Town Building, Fly 
Creek, NY at 6:30 PM.  
 
Town Board Members Present: 
Anne Geddes-Atwell  Supervisor 
Bennett Sandler   Councilman 
Julie Huntsman   Councilwoman 
Carl Wenner   Councilman 
 
Also Present: 
Pamela Deane   Town Clerk 
 
Supervisor Geddes-Atwell called the Budget Workshop to order. 
 
Supervisor Geddes-Atwell submitted a proposed Tentative 2013 Budget which was reviewed,  discussed, and 
modified  by the Board.   
 
MOTION by Councilwoman Huntsman, seconded by Councilman Sandler, to accept the proposed Tentative 
Budget as amended.  
 
MOTION CARRIED: Councilman Wenner voted no.  Supervisor Geddes-Atwell, Councilwoman Huntsman, and 
Councilman Sandler voted yes. 
 
A Public Hearing for the proposed 2013 Budget was set for November 14th at 7:00PM. 
  
Meeting ended at 7:20PM.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Pamela Deane/Town Clerk 
 
 
 


